
From: kenneth.l.smith@state.or.us
To: jeana.m.eastman@state.or.us; SMITH Kenneth L
Subject: FW: R-87655 - Alternate Reservoir Application
Date: Monday, July 21, 2014 4:43:51 PM
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-----Original Message----

Good Afternoon,

 

Back on June 28, 2012, Kerry Kavanagh sent you and email regarding the above-mentioned
 application submitted by Donna, Larry and Ralph Linebaugh requesting additional
 information to be able to move forward with this application.

 

We have yet to receive any correspondence from your or the applicants.

 

In Kerry’s original email she noted that she had had a telephone conversation with you
 regarding the watermaster and ODFW reviews that were completed in 2011 and the
 conditions that were recommended.

 

We need to know whether the applicants would like to either seek their own reviews from the
 watermaster and ODFW, or use the existing reviews and conditions.

 

This information is required before we can proceed with processing the application.

 

Also mentioned in the 2012 email from Kerry was that, because you are not the applicant on
 record, we cannot accept the authorization from you, but will need it to come from Donna,
 Larry or Ralph Linebaugh. If you are the currently property owner, you will need to complete
 and submit an assignment form and the $85 fee to have the application assigned to you.

 

If we received an email (from this email address) signed by Donna, Larry or Ralph, we would
 be able to accept that as the authorization to move forward with this application.

 

Please send us something in writing (either by mail or email) signed by Donna, Larry or Ralph
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Good Afternoon,





 





Back on June 28, 2012, Kerry Kavanagh sent you and email regarding the above-mentioned application submitted by Donna, Larry and Ralph Linebaugh requesting additional information to be able to move forward with this application.





 





We have yet to receive any correspondence from your or the applicants. 





 





In Kerry’s original email she noted that she had had a telephone conversation with you regarding the watermaster and ODFW reviews that were completed in 2011 and the conditions that were recommended. 





 





We need to know whether the applicants would like to either seek their own reviews from the watermaster and ODFW, or use the existing reviews and conditions.





 





This information is required before we can proceed with processing the application.





 





Also mentioned in the 2012 email from Kerry was that, because you are not the applicant on record, we cannot accept the authorization from you, but will need it to come from Donna, Larry or Ralph Linebaugh. If you are the currently property owner, you will need to complete and submit an assignment form and the $85 fee to have the application assigned to you. 





 





If we received an email (from this email address) signed by Donna, Larry or Ralph, we would be able to accept that as the authorization to move forward with this application.





 





Please send us something in writing (either by mail or email) signed by Donna, Larry or Ralph Linebaugh by Friday, July 11, 2014. If we do not receive anything from you by this date, we will proceed with a Final Order to deny this application.





 





Please feel free to contact me if you have any questions.





 





Thank you,





 





Kim French-Gorski |  Water Right Application Caseworker
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